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15th January 2021 
 

School meals/ Packed Lunch – HUB children 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Since the start of the new school year we have provided all meals in school free of charge as 
we know these are challenging times for everyone. With the large number of families 
continuing to send their children into school, the cost of doing this is such that from 
Monday, 18th January, we will need to start charging again for lunches.  
 

- If your child is in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and usually has school meals, they will 
continue to have universal infant free school meals. 
 

- If your child is in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 and they usually have school meals 
and do NOT receive Free School Meals, then please ensure your child’s meal account 
on Arbor is topped up. 

 
- If your child is in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 and they usually have school meals 

and receive Free School Meals, they will continue to receive the meal however 
supermarket vouchers will not be sent.  

 
- If your child is in Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 and they 

usually have packed lunch, please make sure you provide your child with this as of 
Monday 18th January 2021.  

 
Your sincerely, 

 
 
 

Nicky Ross  
Headteacher  
Woodpecker Hall and Cuckoo Hall Academy 
CHAT Leader of Primary Education 
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